ENOUGH IS ENOUGH! IT IS TIME TO TAKE OUR NEIGHBORHOOD BACK!
THIS IS YOUR CHANCE TO HELP IMPROVE THE SECURITY OF OAKCLIFF!
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 OAKCLIFF
NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION
As a resident of Oakcliff how do you feel about the safety of your neighborhood?  Lifelong and new residents alike have had increasing numbers of unfortunate experiences in the addition involving break-ins, interactions with gang members and drug dealers.  These experiences are making many of us feel that this is no longer the neighborhood we all want to live and raise our families in.  
We have spoken with neighbors that have had their front and side doors kicked in by thieves. We have spoken with residents that have had their homes robbed on more than one occasion.  A couple on Bodine Dr. recently that told us about three juvenile delinquents that roam the streets looking for a home they can break into. They both told stories of hearing and seeing these same delinquents breaking into the homes near theirs. Both of the residents happened to be home when someone attempted to break into their home. One of them saw the teen stuffing a PSP into a bag as he was exiting his neighbor’s home. 










These incidents are occurring on a more regular basis.  However most of us feel that we are trapped in a situation we can’t fix, alarm systems don’t really seem to stop them, and calling the police often does not seem to get the response we want, or involves you spending large amounts of time in court and cause you to worry to retaliation.

We have come up with solution for all of these problems if you want to make your neighborhood safer.

We have had multiple meetings and stopped to ask many individual neighbors what they worry about and what we can improve in the community.

· Would like to enjoy the comfort of knowing we have Professional Licensed Law Enforcement Officers patrolling our area? 











· Are you tired of having gang members and drug dealers in our neighborhood?











· Wouldn't you like to see these negative influences removed from our area?








· How would you like to take a vacation and not have to worry about the safety of you home?














· Do you have to worry about your home being protected while you're at work, shopping, or visiting a friend?













· Do you worry that your door may be the next one kicked in?

Oakcliff Neighborhood Association (ONA) and MBK INC. a locally owned and managed security firm (Allen Thompson a representative of MBK INC. and an Oklahoma County Sheriffs Deputy lives in our neighborhood) have come up with a Neighborhood Protection Plan (NPP) that can help stop the illegal activities we have seen taking over our community and help give you the piece of mind that every home and community should provide.
The NPP will consist of utilizing off duty Law Enforcement Officers (from local police departments and county sheriffs offices) to assist neighborhood patrols and maintain a presence in the community.  We have all seen the patrol that is supplied by a neighborhood and the person or people have an amber light on the top of their vehicle that signifies they are Neighborhood Patrol. We will have that, but ours will have the teeth of the local Law Enforcement behind it. With this program, the Patrol will have the ability to get on a Nextel type phone push a button and be in contact with the Officer on duty. Pass on all pertinent information of the situation and we will have the immediate protection at that time. If the situation happens to be one that needs to be dealt with right then and right there we have the perfect people on the job. If the situation calls for investigation then we have the perfect people on the job. With this service, anyone that is interested can be trained in surveillance techniques as well as how and what needs to be reported for a more definite conviction when the case goes to court.  The same officers will also present the collected information in court increasing the likelihood of conviction, by making sure that someone is there to represent the community in the case.  Increasing the conviction rate for breaking the law in our neighborhood will teach law breakers that our community will not tolerate their ways. 
The NPP (Neighborhood Protection Program) will provide more services than just security. The Neighborhood will automatically have a representative that will take any security needs and concerns directly to your State Representative, State Senator, Governor’s Office and City Councilman’s Office.  When we identify a threat to the neighborhood and the good residents of this neighborhood, the evidence will be taken directly to these people and action will be demanded of them in our behalf. 














The cost for these services is $150 annually per home. The hours of coverage can very depending on the specific needs of the community. The hours can and will be determined by the Association and its’ members. If the Association were to determine that the best coverage is from 8:00 pm to 6:00am those will be the times covered. If it is determined that 24 hour coverage is needed then that will be carried out. The officers providing the coverage will provide patrols throughout the neighborhood during the shift. They will operate as they would on a regular day at work for their department. 
NPP allows the Watch Patrol to work closely with Law Enforcement and get pertinent information directly to the Officer on duty. Contact with officers will be via a two way device (Nextel or Boost Mobile). Any information that is passed along to the NPP Officers will be confidential and the only persons with this knowledge will be MBK Inc. Operatives. Back ground checks will be run on persons involved with the Neighborhood Watch team to make sure the bad guys are not allowed to infiltrate the program and pass important information to those we are working against. 
The program will be run by off duty Oklahoma County Reserve Deputy Allen M. Thompson Jr. Allen is the owner of MBK Inc. and will always be involved with the program on all levels of operation. Allen also serves as the President of the Oakcliff Neighborhood Association. Allen has been a member of the Oklahoma County Sheriff’s Office since 1996. He worked in the Oklahoma County jail for three years before becoming a Reserve Deputy in January 2000. Allen has lived in Oakcliff since November 2003. Allen has been active in community as well as state Government for many years.
MBK INC. the company that will be providing the security is a local Christian organization that will be extremely active and very involved with the program and the day to day activities.   The company executives will be available to the Neighborhood Executives for advice, needs, direction or whatever is needed to take this community back and give the residents of this neighborhood what they want where they live, Safety!














MBK INC. has been in operation for five years now and has provided security services on many high profile locations throughout the City of Oklahoma City. 














Some of the companies served have included:








· New Dominion INC. of Tulsa Oklahoma, 
As part of providing security for a New Dominion project near Oakcliff, MBK has already proven the effectiveness of this model by cleaning up a small portion of the neighborhood near New Dominions interest, reduce break ins and drug activity in the area the patrolled.  
· Nations Construction of Katy Texas





MBK provided security services for the construction of the Legacy @ Arts Central apartments.





· MBA Construction of Indianapolis, IN.

MBK provided security services for the construction of the Villa’s @ Quail Springs apartments. 

We also provided services at the Enclave of Edmond apartments. 

· Gardner and Tanenbaum Group of Oklahoma City, Ok.

MBK provided security services for the construction of the Lincoln @ Central Park apartments in Oklahoma City. 

OAKCLIFF
NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

PO BOX 95684
OKC, OK 73143

Bodine Briarwood Brookdale Coble Creekwood Evanbrook Foster Gaines Parker Shalimar  45th 46th 47th 51st 54th 55th 56th 57th

OAKCLIFF NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

 SECURITY REGISTRATION FORM
For $150.00 a year you can have this protection!
Anyone living in this area can have the security service   - become a member, tenants or owners. It’s the right time to join, for only $150.00 per household, annually.  Until we get 500 committed neighbors, mail a non-refundable check in the amount of $10.00 to the below PO Box.  (If you commit and don’t join after committing the check is forfeited.  If we don’t get the 500 members the check will be refunded.  If we get the 500 the check will apply to the $150.00 fee.

Name: ___________________________________________________________

Address: ____________________________________________________________
Phone: _________________ E-mail:__________             _____________
Make checks payable to OAKCLIFF SECURITY SERVICE & mail to:
Oakcliff Neighborhood Association
PO Box 95684
OKC OK 73143
Mail registration form with your check!
